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Topaz News 

 

Dear All,  

Our Jigsaw theme of kindness has continued this week and the book ‘Have 
You Filled a Bucket Today?’ has helped us to think about how we might be 
making others feel. Jigsaw Jenie has also been showing us how to relax with 
her chime.  

In maths we have been talking about whole and parts of things. We 
chopped our whole fruits into parts and used them to make our kebabs. It was like a very healthy 
picnic. 

            

Phonics and reading 

This week we have introduced the sounds j/v/w/x/y/z/zz. Add these to your 
keyring. That completes the single sounds now. Keep practising sounds and 
blending. The yellow book is the place to record this practise.  

Practise now will really benefit your child. 

Trip to Redwood – Tuesday 30.11 

I am so excited to be able to take the children on a trip! They will need: 

 Layers of clothes including hat, scarf, gloves, waterproof trousers, wellies 
 A named bag with spare shoes in it 
 Packed lunch (if you haven’t booked one from the school kitchen) 

We will be able to leave our bags in a wooden hut when we get there so won’t have to carry them all 
day. We will leave and return within the school day so drop off and pick up will remain the same. 

I will post pictures on Evidence Me as soon as I can. 

Next Week 

We will be making things for a stall at the Christmas event 3.12 (4-7pm) to raise money for things for 
our learning environment.  Please try to support this event run by the Friends of Alexander Hosea 
Primary. 

Warm regards,    Sally Windmill 
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